
     February 8, 2013 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Brian Brewer, President 
Oglala Sioux Tribe 
P.O. Box 2070 
Pine Ridge, SD  57770-2070 
 
SUBJECT:  TRANSMITTAL OF A FOLLOW-UP EMAIL PERTAINING TO AN UPCOMING 
                FIELD SURVEY FOR THE DEWEY-BURDOCK PROJECT 
 
Dear President Brewer: 
 
Enclosed please find a letter sent via email to your Tribal Historic Preservation Officers, inviting 
the Tribes to participate in an upcoming field survey to identify Properties of Religious and 
Cultural Significance that may be affected by the proposed Dewey-Burdock projects.   
 
The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff is transmitting this letter to you to keep you 
informed of all Section 106 activities that are underway for the proposed Dewey-Burdock 
projects. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Ms. Haimanot Yilma 
(Haimanot.Yilma@nrc.gov) at 301-415-8029 or Mr. Randy Withrow (rwithrow@louisberfer.com) 
at 319-373-1209, ext 3035.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
/RA by Aby Mohseni Acting for/ 
 
Larry W. Camper, Director 

      Division of Waste Management 
          and Environmental Protection  
      Office of Federal and State Materials 
         and Environmental Management Programs 

 
 
Enclosure: 
Invitation for Field Survey 
 
cc: Richard Iron Cloud 
 Cindy Gillis 
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Mr. Brian Brewer, President 
Oglala Sioux Tribe 
P.O. Box 2070 
Pine Ridge, SD  57770-2070 
 
SUBJECT:  TRANSMITTAL OF A FOLLOW-UP EMAIL PERTAINING TO AN UPCOMING 

        FIELD SURVEY FOR THE DEWEY-BURDOCK PROJECT 
 
Dear President Brewer: 
 
Enclosed please find a letter sent via email to your Tribal Historic Preservation Officers (THPOs) 
inviting the Tribes to participate in an upcoming field survey to identify Properties of Religious 
and Cultural Significance that may be affected by the proposed Dewey-Burdock projects.   
 
The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff is transmitting this letter to you to keep you 
informed of all Section 106 activities that are underway for the proposed Dewey-Burdock 
projects. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Ms. Haimanot Yilma 
(Haimanot.Yilma@nrc.gov) at 301-415-8029 or Mr. Randy Withrow (rwithrow@louisberfer.com) 
at 319-373-1209, ext 3035.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Larry W. Camper, Director 
      Division of Waste Management 
          and Environmental Protection  
      Office of Federal and State Materials 
         and Environmental Management Programs 
 
 
Enclosure:  
Invitation for Field Survey 
 
cc: Richard Iron Cloud 
 Cindy Gillis 
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